
2016 Kumamoto Earthquakes  

JUA sincerely thanks for the messages of sympathy following the earthquake disaster. 

Messages from overseas associations 

 

 

The AUA, along with the rest of the international community, has watched with great concern 

the news reports from Japan following the recent earthquakes in Kumamoto Prefecture. We 

stand in solidarity with the Japanese Urological Association (JUA) in our concern for those 

affected by this tragedy.   We hope that the JUA leadership, members and staff and families 

are all safe.   

 

The AUA stands ready to help our urology colleagues in the region.  We are very much looking 

forward to participating in the upcoming 104th JUA Annual Meeting in Sendai and we hope 

that plans for the meeting are going well despite this challenging time.  

 

Please know that our thoughts are with you and all of our friends in Japan.  As relief 

efforts continue from the aftermath of the earthquakes, we are confident that the spirit 

and resilience of the Japanese people will enable the country to move forward. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Manoj Monga, M.D.                                             

AUA Secretary                                                 

 

Inderbir S. Gill, M.D. 

AUA Chair of Global Initiatives 
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On behalf of Bangladesh Association of Urological Surgeons(BAUS), please accept our 

deepest condolences to all friends and their families of Japan Urological Association, 

on the recent double earthquakes in Kumamoto. 

 

We wish all our friends & their families  well. 

 

Warmest regards 



 

Professor MA Salam 

President, Bangladesh Association of Urological Surgeons(BAUS), 
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Dear Friends and family of JUA at Japan, 

We from Nepal, share the pain and hardship with people of Japan as we underwent similar 

situation last year.  

 

We pray and stand with victims of Japan in this difficult moment. 

 

Love and pray from Nepal. 

 

Dr. Parash Mani Shrestha 

General Secretary NAUS (NUA). 

NEPAL. 
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On behalf of all EXCO and General Council Members of UAA, please accept our deepest 

condolences to all friends and their families of Japan Urological Association, on the 

recent double earthquakes in Kumamoto. 

 

We wish all our friends & their families  well. 

 

Warmest regards 

 

Allen Chiu, MD, PhD 

UAA Secretary General 

On behalf of all members of UAA 

 


